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4th July 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

This morning we were treated to Ash Class’ assembly. They told us all about their visit to the farm and shared some 
of their artwork with us.  Singing beautifully, they also shared their knowledge about 3D shapes.  I was really       
impressed by how confident they were and how well they remembered their lines. 
 
On Tuesday morning, the children spent time in their new classroom with their new teacher.  This is an exciting 
time of the year and there were many happy, smiley faces around the school. However, it can also create anxiety 
for some children.  Please let us know if you child is feeling very nervous about the new academic year and we can 
do our best to support them. 
 
Oliver G—a hugely talented individual!  
I wanted to say a huge congratulations to Oliver G in Year 6 who has produced a comic in order to raise money for 
Cancer Research. This is an outstanding piece of work—truly fabulous with many detailed illustrations that any 
adult would be very proud to have drawn! He is truly talented. Oliver will be selling his comic at the PTA Circus 
event this afternoon. Please support him if you can by visiting his stall and purchasing a copy of the comic for 50p. 
All proceeds will go to Cancer Research. 
 
Surrey Libraries Summer Reading Challenge 
If you want to ensure your child continues their reading journey over the summer holidays then look no further 
than the Summer Reading Challenge, designed by The Reading Agency, delivered by libraries. The challenge runs 
between Saturday 5th July and Saturday 13th September.  More information can be found here. 
 
Parenting Support Group 
Barnardo’s Surrey Paediatric Parenting Support Service, commissioned by Surrey County Council, are offering a 
free, early-intervention parenting support group. Their service supports families with children aged 5 and under 
who may be showing signs of neurodiversity or who already have a diagnosis. The groups offer practical strategies 
to help parents navigate everyday challenges, understand their child’s development, and support their emotional 
well-being. Just as importantly, it offers families a chance to connect with others who may be on a similar journey. 
More information can be found here and I have included posters in the body of the newsletter. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.  
With kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Mrs J E Harrup 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/libraries/children/5-to-12-year-olds/summer-reading-challenge
https://www.barnardos.org.uk/get-support/services/surrey-paediatrics-parenting-support-service


Congratulations to the recipients of a 

WOW certificates this week:   

Kaylah and William B (5T) 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Super Speller 

this week:   

 

 

  

 

 

Star of the  

Week 

 

 

 

Effort  

Award 

 

 

 

Values  

Award 

Oak Isra Lola Rafferty 

Ash All of Ash Class Isla Eva 

1B Havanna Hashim Ruobing 

1M Imogen Aliza Jake 

2M Ben Sammy Elina 

2T All of 2T All of 2T Eva 

3B Rowan Emma Bea 

3M Roslyn Jude Eddie 

4D Mila Violet Khayaati 

4J William Zaki Elsie 

5M Georgie Saad Arvin 

5T Liam Rosie Dexter 

6G Noah Isla Nicola 

6L Sophie Anthony Dylan 



Dates for your diary 2024-25—Summer Term 

July  

Wednesday 9th PTA AGM Meeting, 7.30pm  

Thursday 10th Year 6 Beach Trip 

Friday 11th Year 6 Rugged Earth & Sleepover 

Monday 14th  1:30pm Y6 Production Dress Rehearsal, KS1 & Parents with small children 

Tuesday 15th Rock Steady Concert 

Thursday 17th Rock Steady Concert 

Thursday 17th 1:30pm Yr 6 Production Dress Rehearsal, KS2 & Parents with small children 

Friday 18th Rock Steady Concert 

Monday 21st 6.00pm Year 6 Production and Leavers’ Party  

Tuesday 22nd End of Term (1:15pm finish) 

























 

This Summer Holidays Chelsea Football Club are opening their doors to their Training Ground in Cobham. We have an 
exclusive course available for independent students only, providing boys & girls with the opportunity to experience our 
world class facilities. 
Monday 14th July – Tuesday 15th July 
Cobham training Ground, 64 Stoke Road, Cobham, Surrey, KT11 3PT 
09:00 - 15:30 (Registration 09:00 - 09:15) 
Boys & Girls (School Year 1-7) 
£150.00 Total Cost 
chelseasoccerschools.co.uk 
Course Code - SS-CTG-HO-33 
Click here to book directly 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Dom Taylor on the below email address. 
Dominic.taylor@chelseafc.com 

https://chelseasoccerschools.co.uk/soccerschools/courses/courses.htm?coursesSearch=search&groupId=&regionId=&ageFrom=&ageTo=&startDate=&clientCode=SS-CTG-HO-33
mailto:Dominic.taylor@chelseafc.com



